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Message from rs Stamford

This week students across
all year groups have
enjoyed reward
assemblies. It has been
lovely to celebrate our
students’ achievements
with them this half term
and congratulations to all
students who have won
something this time
around.

One of our students Abi
Wallis competed in the
Northern Championships
this week and did
amazingly well. She ran
60m sprints, competing
against 48 girls. In her heat
race she came first in
8.26s, in her semi final race
she came second in 8.36s
and in the final she ran
8.32s and was up against
the gold and silver U14
Olympic Medalists which
shows the high level and
quality of the finalists. Well
done Abi!

We have also had huge
successes with the
gymnastics team who have
secured several medals
between them in the floor
and vault in the Milano
competition. Well done to
all students involved in this
competition, you have
certainly done yourselves
and Headlands proud.
#TeamHeadlands!

Our resident chef Charlie
Moverley in Year 11
competed at the National
Final of the Future Chef
competition in Sheffield
with his dish of “breast of
pheasant mosimann”
Again competing to a very
high standard and showing
off some fantastic culinary
skills. Well done Charlie!

What a talented bunch of
students we have here at
Headlands School!

As we break up for the half
term a reminder that
school reopens for all
students on Monday 19th
January. Have a lovely
restful break.

Mrs Stamford
Head of School

Future Chef Competition

Charlie Moverley entered the national
final of the Future Chef Competition on
Monday. Charlie made breast of
pheasant mosimann and floating island.
The standard of the competition was
very high and the judges said that it was
very difficult to choose a winner. Well
done Charlie for this amazing

achievement.
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Year 10 Hull University Visit

Year 10 students enjoyed a really informative visit to Hull University. They took partin a
student budget challenge, learnt about what university has to offer and took a tour
around the campus.

All Year 10 students have now had the opportunity to visit at least one university with
the majority having also visited other universities such as York and Coventry
(Scarborough campus). Students will have another opportunity to visit a university
when they are in Year 11 as they strengthen their plans for the future.
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Help 10 local gymnasts of
Bridlington Gymnastics club
compete in the IAIGC world

championships Florida 2024

ising £5,000 to Help 10 local
gymnasts of Bridlington Gymnastics Club
wanworn 9O to the Worlds IAIGC competition in

www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/lisa-

hainsworth?utm term=vvzdVpVZz




